
The  Port  of  Pittsburgh
Commission  is  seeking
qualifications for engineering,
permitting,  right-of-way,  and
utilities  services  to  develop
cost  estimates  for  funding,
and  a  construction  bid
package to dredge the ingress
and  egress  at  specific
locations  along  the
Monongahela  River.  Ingress
and  egress  for  many  river
users  along  the  shoreline
between river mile 23.8 and
41.5 of the Monongahela has
been impacted by the removal
of  the  Elizabeth  dam.
Therefore,  the  PPC  is
interested  to  pursue
developing  a  plan  to  adjust
and/or  restore  access  in
specific  locations  for  safe
navigation from the shoreline
to  the  official  navigation
channel.  This  project  is  to
assess the scope of dredging
required to maintain a depth
of 11 feet below the waterline
in  specified  areas  of  the
Monongahela River for ingress
and egress. Qualified offerors
should  request  the  full  RFQ
document  by  sending  an
email to: matt@portpitt.com
or  by  writing  to:  Port  of
Pittsburgh  Commission  4955
Steubenville  Pike  Suite  220,
Pittsburgh, PA 15205.


